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River), June 26 (Hayward) and June 27 (Ladysmith). Discussion held. Board 
consensus to hold Member Appreciation Days June 25-27. 

17. Next Meeting Date. The February board meeting date was scheduled for February 25,
2025.

A motion was made by Lorence seconded by Schara to Adjourn the Meeting at 1:09 p.m.

Unanimously approved. 

T jfated 

(CORPORATE SEAL) 



January 2025 Report  

District 5 Director  

William van Doorn 

 

Christmas is in the past and I hope all our members had a blessed family time 
celebrating the birth of Christ.  

Winter is now upon us temperature wise, but snow accumulation is minimal.  
Outages have been minimal, which is so much more important in winter weather. This is 
why the dependability and then affordability are so important to our Coop. 

Above I mentioned family time which reminded me that some of us attended a 
funeral visitation for Mike Schaefer’s daughter Anne Fleegel. She battled a rare form of 
cancer for some time. Mike was our interim manager a couple years back. I find it difficult 
to console someone who has lost a child. 

  On a much different subject, it appears our Coop is on a stable course ahead and if 
prices of material also stabilize, we members can take a deep breath of relief as we all 
adjust or catch up to the changing times. At my older age I sometimes find it difficult to 
accept the changes as we move forward into more modern times. 

 

Respectfully Submitted  

District 5 Director  

Bill van Doorn 

 






